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Surge in European Membership for 
The Sulphur Institute 

 
WASHINGTON, DC, March 4, 2011 - Citis, SA, Franz Fischer Spedition GmbH and 
Sandvik Process Systems, all European-based companies with years of involvement in 
the sulphur industry, have joined The Sulphur Institute (TSI).  Hermann H. Wittje, The 
Mosaic Company and TSI chair, commented,  “The increased understanding of TSI’s 
value to the global sulphur industry continues to expand, and as evidenced by the 
action of these companies, keenly aware to Europe.” 

Catherine A. Randazzo, TSI president and CEO, added,  ”We heartily welcome these 
companies to TSI.  They continue to reflect the growing diversity of TSI in the 
contribution its members make to the industry.  These companies represent key 
transporters in the region and Sandvik is known worldwide for its equipment to support 
the industry.”   In commenting further about TSI value, Randazzo added, “TSI’s 
programs in Transportation Regulations and Logistics as well as Environment, Health 
and Safety, are of keen interest to Citis and Franz Fischer Spedition with Sandvik, 
notably interested in TSI’s Sulphur Advocacy program.”  During the last year, TSI has 
welcomed seven new members from Europe, Latin America and North America to 
support its mission and programs. 

Founded in 1960, TSI represents all stakeholders actively engaged in producing, buying, 
selling, handling, transporting, or adding value to sulphur on a global basis.   For more 
information about TSI membership, programs and contributions to the industry, contact 
Chris deBrey, The Sulphur Institute, 1140 Connecticut Avenue, NW, Suite 612, 
Washington, DC 20036, USA.  Telephone: +1 202 331 9660; facsimile: +1 202 293 
2940; E-mail: CdeBrey@sulphurinstitute.org, Website: www.sulphurinstitute.org.  The 
Sulphur Institute also hosts its annual Sulphur World Symposium for the industry.  This 
year’s event will be held April 11-14, 2011 in New York, New York, USA, 
Website:www.sulphurinstitute.org/symposium11. 
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Important Style Notes to Editors:   

Sulfur is the preferred spelling in the United States, but the formal name of The Sulphur Institute is spelled with a “ph.” 


